RAMPART LIBRARY DISTRICT
SOMETHING FOR EVERYONE!

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Rampart Library District is closed until further notice.

As a precautionary measure, The Rampart Library District will be closed until further no-
tice. This is a preventive measure to avoid spreading COVID-19. The health and safety of
our community continues to be our top priority.

For further details on how this will affect our services during this time, please visit our
website at www.RampartLibraryDistrict.org or call 719-687-9281.

Library Materials: Items currently waiting for pick-up will remain on our hold shelf. Ma-
terials requested prior to our closing will remain in transit until we reopen and our courier
service resumes. EBooks and EAudios are available on your device through Libby and
Overdrive.

During this time we are not accepting library material returns, there will be no fines
on materials once we reopen.

Wifi: Access to library wifi is available from our parking lots.

Donations: We are not taking any donations at this time. Please do not leave donations on
library property.

Library Programs, Events, and Community Meetings: have been cancelled during this
time period. We are not rescheduling until further notice.

Pikes Peak Workforce Center: will be closed during this time. For information, visit these
websites: www.ppwfc.org or https://pikespeaksbdc.org/what-we-do/programs/disaster-

relief/

Information is subject to change. Please check our website for updates.

For further information on COVID-19 please visit the Centers for Disease Control and Pre-
vention website at www.cdc.gov.
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